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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508 

County of Cook and State of Illinois 

 

NEW STUDENT RECEPTION 

Harold Washington College 

 

 

 

 THE CHANCELLOR 

 

REPORTS that on Monday, September 27, 2010, the HWC Admissions Office and 

Transfer Center hosted their Fall 2010 New Student Welcome Reception 

and Resource Fair from 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. in Harold Washington Halls 

(Room 102 and 103), and; 

 

that the event was catered to students that are new to the HWC Campus 

and to meet Interim President Metoyer and Interim Vice-President Hader, 

and; 

 

that it featured a resource fair connecting students to offices on campus, 

academic departments, and student groups, and; 

 

that the event was a success with more than 250 students participating. 

 

 

         Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

        Cheryl L. Hyman 

         Chancellor 
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